CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN

2020 GA/Convention Meeting Update
(as of 3/20/2020)

As a result of the Corona Virus (COVID-!9), the General Assembly (GA) Offices
of the Cumberland Presbyterian Church (CPC) and the Cumberland Presbyterian
Church in America (CPCA) are keeping apprised of the latest news and
recommendations regarding travel and gathering of groups. We are paying close
attention to the situation as it unfolds.

Like all U.S. destinations, Louisville has been monitoring news reports, official
websites and CDC updates regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. The
service industry in Louisville is working closely with the Louisville Mayor’s office,
Kentucky Cabinet for Health and Family Services, Kentucky Venues and other
industry associations regarding best practices, including following all guidance
provided by local, state and national officials. They have in turned provided our
offices with regular updates.

The safety and well being of our attendees to the General Assembly and
Women’s Ministry Convention meetings in Louisville remains a top priority. The
CPCA/CPC GA Offices will continue to monitor the situation and are exploring all
options in the event that the meeting is cancelled or postponed. We will keep
you informed about any changes regarding this year’s General Assembly and
Women’s Ministry Convention meetings.

At this time, planning continues for the GA/Convention meeting in Louisville, KY,
June 7-12, 2020.



